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The Westminster City Council Regeneration team continues to be available 
to support and provide information about the Regeneration project. 

Feel free to contact us at eburybridge@westminster.gov.uk
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We’re delighted to report that in the last few 
weeks, the first residents moved into their new 

homes at Ebury Bridge! Residents started moving into 
Mandeville Apartments in December 2024 and will 
continue throughout the next couple of months. 

To support the moves, the Regeneration team has produced a 
set of documents with key information about your new home. 

A ‘Welcome Booklet’, a ‘Good Neighbour Agreement’ 
and a ‘Home User Guide’ supported by ‘How to’ 
videos are available in print on your move in and 
also on our website’s community section. 

If you are an Ebury resident awaiting your move into Phase 
One, you will either have your move-in date agreed or 
this is being arranged with your relocation officer. 

Welcome to Mandeville’s 
First Residents!

Scan the QR code 
for resident support 
documents

If you have any queries or 
questions about your next steps 
please contact eburybridge@
westminster.gov.uk, call 
0800 011 3467 or come to 
the Ebury Edge office (Unit 7, 
first floor, green tiled) every 
Wednesday from 10am to 5pm 
so the team can ensure you 
have the support you require. 

Contact us to have your household 
portrait photographed and 
printed for your new home.

Read more on page 2

A PICTURE PERFECT WELCOME

Mr Nuza in his new flat Sutherland and Mandeville Apartments
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Join a free gardening progamme at Ebury Edge!
Open to Ebury residents and the local area 

Sign up for free building and gardening sessions at Ebury Edge run by Energy Garden! These are great opportunities to learn 
about how to use carpentry tools, how to construct a planter for your home (or new home) and get advice learning about 

plants and food growing. If you are returning to Ebury or would love a space to garden, meet new people and learn new skills 
sign up today! Email beatrice@energygarden.co.uk

Thank You to Residents from Lianne        
Ebury Resident Lianne from Doneraile House would like to say a huge thank you and a happy  

new year to residents who signed a card and sent flowers as she recovers from her recent operation.

Lianne said: ‘I really appreciate the thought from my neighbours and Ebury residents 
and it just goes to show what a tight knit community we are’. 

The Ebury Regeneration team wishes Lianne a speedy recovery.

Marking Completion 
with Residents 
Thank you to residents who joined us for the special 

occasion at the end of last year to celebrate the 
completion of Phase One. In the final few months of 2024 
we were also able to produce a ‘Countdown to Ebury’ 
video, hearing from the Westminster and Bouygues 
teams and residents looking forward to moving in. Don’t 
miss it! You can view the video at eburybridge.org/news 
or scan the QR code.

Jingle all the 
Glastonbury Way        
It was fantastic to see Ebury residents and residents 

of Glastonbury, Flaxley and Buckland Houses who 
attended the community Christmas event on 13 December. 

Entertainment came from the amazing jazz duo 
‘Smokin Mirrors’, and the food trader KK Catering 
served up a firm favourite fish & chips meal. 

The council would like to thank 
McLaren, our contractor appointed 
ahead of Phase Two, who helped 
to support this successful event. 

Register your interest for a 
portrait in your new home   

Email the team, eburybrige@westminster.gov.uk, to get your household 
portrait taken! This is a great opportunity to have a professional 

photo of you or your family in your new home. The team will send further 
details of the photography sessions which are likely to be in February. 
The portraits will be printed in A3 format for everyone that takes part.

Gardening sessions

BI-MONTHLY

29 January, 3.30pm to 5pm

5 February, 3.30pm to 5pm

19 February, 3.30pm to 5pm

5 March, 3.30pm to 5pm

19 March, 3.30pm to 5pm

WEEKLY

2 April, 4.30pm to 6pm

9 April, 4.30pm to 6pm

16 April, 4.30pm to 6pm

23 April, 4.30pm to 6pm

30 April, 4.30pm to 6pm

Building sessions

FEBRUARY 2025*: GROUP 1

Session 1: basic carpentry skills

Session 2: building a 
take home planter

MARCH 2025*: GROUP 2

Session 1: basic carpentry skills

Session 2: building a 
take home planter

*Dates will be confirmed 
once spaces are reserved.

Contact  
beatrice@

energygarden.
co.uk to register 

your interest

Residents, the project team and Cllr Begum 
(top right) at the Ebury Completion event

Glastonbury House residents 
enjoying the Christmas event
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WCC Ebury  
Edge Office 

First Floor – Green Unit, Wednesday 10am to 5pm

0800 011 3467

eburybridge@westminster.gov.uk

eburybridge.org

facebook.com/eburybridgerenewal

Westminster 
City Council

westminster.gov.uk

You can unsubscribe from this newsletter by emailing 
eburybridge@ westminster.gov.uk quoting your address.

Ebury Bridge Road Works

Improvements to gas pipes will take place 
on Ebury Bridge Road from 24 February 

and that will last for four to five weeks. 

The replacement gas mains will replace old pipes 
connected to the Ebury Bridge Estate, to allow 
the continued regeneration of the site. 

HOW WILL THE WORKS AFFECT YOU?

To carry out the works safely the eastbound lane 
of Ebury Bridge Road will be closed to traffic and a 
diversion route installed. Footpaths will remain open.

WILL YOUR GAS SUPPLY BE INTERRUPTED?

During the works it is not anticipated that there will 
be any planned interruptions to gas supplies.

Cadent, the company that will carry out the works,  
can be contacted by calling 0800 0854 478 or 
emailing customercarelondon@cadentgas.com 

Thank you for your patience during this disruption 
and Cadence will be working to get Ebury Bridge 
Road back to normal as soon as possible.

What’s On Ebury Edge

CITIZENS ADVICE WESTMINSTER  
Every second Tuesday of the month, from 9am to 12pm

ST. VINCENT’S FAMILY PROJECT:  
HEALTH PROGRAMME 
Sessions cover fitness activities 
for mums and will cover nutrition, 
dental hygiene, managing 
obesity and other health related subjects. 

Sessions are held on the last Friday of every month, 
10am to 12.30pm at Ebury Edge Community Space. 

UPCOMING SESSIONS: 

•	31 January

For more information or to book the Community 
Space please email ebury@meanwhilespace.com

Follow @EburyEdge on Instagram for 
updates on events and promotions. 

CARLY’S ANGELS NURSERY  
Every Tuesday 1pm to 3pm and every Wednesday and 
Thursday, from 8am to 4pm

TANGO CLASSES  
Every Thursday, from 7.30pm to 9.30pm

AVAILABLE FOR KIDS’ PARTIES  
Every Saturday 

Contact  
info@svfp.org.uk 

for details

•	28 February •	28 March


